TENNIS NEWSLETTER

October 28, 2024

Please note that the correct date for our fist doubles social is
November 9 and you can sign up for it on Chelsea. It should be a
great afternoon as many players have recently returned and it
would a nice time to catch up with friends or meet new members.

Interclub results:

Monday the 3.5 ladies won decisively 3-0.

The 6.5 men won in a convincing fashion 3.0, it was the inaugural
' match for this newly established team.

Wednesday the 3.0 CTA ladies lost a very tight match 1-2.
Thursday the 3.0 men lost 1-2.

Friday the 3.0 USTA ladies won 2-1 and despite Joan Murphy
dealing with jet lag she and Mary Maloy secured the win for the
team. The 2.5 men won their opening match for the fall 3-0.

WCC took home the title in the Bonita Beach Road tennis
challenge over the weekend at Palmira, which included many
other clubs in this area. .




This weeks home matches:

4, Monday 6.5 men

£ Tuesday 3.0 men

Thursday 3.0

- Friday 2.5 men

Ladies drop in is Monday and Friday at 8:00am-9:30am and men's
is Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday 8:00am-9:30am. Feel free to
come out and have a good time!

Remember in November we're having the first doubles social on
Saturday the 9th and then the meet and greet on the 14th. Signup
for the meet and greet located at the Clubhouse using the online
registration and the Chelsea website for the doubles social.

Tip of the week: | had a conversation with Jim Gelhaar about the
benefits of tennis'and he noted that tennis players are in the best
physical condition of all the other sports. In addition because you
play tennis you have the added bonus of living 9.7 years longer. So
get out there and enjoy the many benefits.of the game!

See you on the courts, Mike Barnes (Tennis Pro).




